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Newsletter 04 1st October 2021 

Week 4  

 

Well, the weather has definitely turned autumnal, the wind and rain have managed to destroy another 
new umbrella of mine! This did bring a smile to a couple of staff members faces on the playground as 
they watched me struggle with it on Monday Morning! 

 

I would like to say thank you for working with us on the new drop off and collection routine, this       
appears to be making a difference to the previous congestion on the gate, particularly in the morning 
and thank you for keeping to the left on collection. I know that it causes some slower exiting of the 
playground, but does allow for better passing through the gate area.  

 

We held a Harvest Assembly today, although virtually, and I would like to say a big thank you to all 
those that donated food for the Wisbech Food Bank. This is a very worthwhile charity, particularly as 
many are still affected by the impact of COVID19. Thank you 

 

I wish you all an enjoyable weekend. 

 

Mrs Munday 

Headteacher  

Important Dates: 
 

6th October    Vision Screening - In School - Reception and Year 1  

       Y6 Open Evening Event Neale Wade Academy 

7th October   Yellow Class Swimming Wk 5 of 6 

Rainbow Class 

On Tuesday, Rainbow Class took part in the NFU 'live' lesson Rainbow Harvest.  

We joined thousands of other schools via a live link to look at different UK farmers and find out what 
vegetables they grow and how they are harvested. During the lesson, we were shown how to make a 
Rainbow Salad with the most amazing blueberry dressing.  

Mrs Eaves made the salad at the same time so that we could see and talk about all the different      
ingredients.  

 

http://www.beaupreprimary.co.uk


Important Information 

After School Clubs—Premier Education 

This week saw the return of Premiersport's   
after school clubs to Beaupre as football      
restarted for both Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 
2. The children went out and received         
coaching as well as playing games and trying 
challenges set by the qualified coaches. The 
first of the weekly trophies were also awarded 
for effort and  sportsmanship.  

All the children involved enjoyed themselves 
and the coaches were very complimentary 
about the behaviour and effort that all the     
children put in.  

If your child is interested, there are still spaces 
available for both groups, which can be 
booked through Premiersport.  

Link for After School Clubs at Beaupre 

Flu Immunisation Consent Forms 

If you have not already done so, please             

complete and return the flu immunisation           

consent forms for your child. Thank you. 

Headlice 

We have had reports of case of head lice in 

school. We would like to remind you to check your 

child’s hair regularly for head lice and treat                 

accordingly.  You are not required to keep your 

child off school if they have Headlice. 

Long hair should be tied back in school at all 

times.  

NHS Advice on 

Head Lice & Nits 

Lost Property 

We are gathering a lot of lost property at present and although we check items for names to return them to the 

rightful owners, there is a large amount that is not named. We appreciate that it costs you money, but                

unfortunately many children have Beaupre Sweatshirts or parents/carers have purchased identical items from 

the same shop which makes it  very difficult to determine who an item belongs to. Could you please ensure 

that your child's name is marked on their clothing, therefore helping us to help you.  

We have managed to sort clothing into sizes and plan to have these available at the front of the school (grass 

area) at 2.30pm, on 1 or 2 days next week.  A text message will be sent on the day to ensure the weather is            

favourable. 

Beaupre Fundraising Group 

The BFG will be holding their AGM on Tuesday 12th October at 6.30PM.  All new members are    

welcome.  Without the support of the parents and carers of Beaupre Primary School the BFG would 

not be able to run, so your support really is appreciated. 

The  BFG meets approximately once a term to arrange fundraising events for the children at 

Beaupre. Money raised goes towards equipment and resources.   

If you have some time to spare and would like to be a part of the BFG, 

please do not hesitate to contact me on the email address below. 

ANicholas@beaupre.cambs.sch.uk 

https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/8596/?location=pe14%208rh
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/


Lunchtime Co. 

Lunchtime Co. have altered their menu for next week to accommodate a delicious ‘Welcome Back to 

School’ lunch on Thursday 7th October.   

Changes for week commencing 4th October are as follows; 

Wednesday: Roast Chicken, Roast Potatoes, Carrots, Yorkshire Pudding and Gravy or 
     Quorn Roast, Roast Potatoes, Carrots, Yorkshire Pudding and Gravy or  
     Egg Mayo Sandwich. 
     Pancake with Banana 
Thursday:  Welcome Back to School Lunch - see below 

 
Other days remain the same. 



1st    Cranes 

2nd  Swans 

3rd  Kingfishers 

4th  Marsh Harriers 

Above and Beyond 

This week’s Above and Beyond goes to Tilly in 
Rainbow Class for being kind, caring and           
encouraging others in her class to join in.    

    

Attendance 

Our attendance figures for the week ending Friday 24th 

September are as follows:           

                     

Gold       Blue Class  98.87%   

Silver     Yellow Class 96.15% 

Bronze    Green Class  95.77% 

The winner of the 100% attendance prize for week ending 

Friday 24th September is Jacob in Red Class.   

Awards and Celebrations 



Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

 

2021/2022  

6th October Vision Screening - In School - Reception and Year 1  

 Y6 Open Evening Event Neale Wade Academy 

7th October Yellow Class Swimming Wk 5 of 6 

12th October BFG Annual General Meeting 

14th October Yellow Class Swimming Wk 6 of 6 

18th October Tempest Photography - Individual Photographs 

21st October Orange Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

22nd October TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

 School breaks for half term 

1st November School re-opens 

18th November Flu Immunisations - Information to follow 

2nd December Green Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

3rd December TL Productions - Last order date for delivery to school 17th December 

16th December Flu Immunisations - Information to follow 

17th December TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

 School breaks for Christmas  

3rd January Bank Holiday 

4th January Staff Training Day  

5th January School re-opens to pupils 

28th January TL Productions - Last order date for delivery to school 11th February 

3rd February Purple Class Swimming Wk 1 5 

11th February TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

 School breaks for half term 

21st February School re-opens 

17th March Blue Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

18th March TL Productions - Last order date for delivery to school 1st April 

1st April TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

 School breaks for Easter  

18th April Bank Holiday 

19th April Staff Training Day 

20th April School re-opens to pupils 

  



Dates for your diary -  New events shown in bold 

 

  

2nd May Bank Holiday 

5th May Red Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

27th May School breaks for half term 

7th June Staff Training Day 

8th June School reopens to pupils 

16th June Rainbow Class Swimming Wk 1 of 5 

4th July TL Productions - Last order date for delivery to school 20th July 

20th July TL Productions - Order delivery to school  

22nd July School breaks for summer holidays 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


